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Jesus is
Matthew 16:13-25

This week we continue in our Jesus is seties in the book of Matthew with
Peter’s great confession. In this account, some seem confused as to who
Jesus is, and others are confused about what He came to do. This week,
Jesusis...

Jesus is by the
Jesus is by his
Jesus is in his
Jesus is in his

If we are to and

Jesus more, how can the gospel shape our lives?

Application:

| GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP:

We do not pass an offering plate
during the service. Boxes are
ocated in the hallways for those

who wish to serve by giving.
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FAMILY NIGHT AT LIONS JUNCTION
Need to cool off from the summer heat? Bring the family out to Lions Junction
Water Park TONIGHT from 7-10pm. The cost is only $5 per family! This is a
great opportunity to meet other TBC families!
CALLING ALL TBC MEN AND Boys!

Tickets will be on sale TODAY in the foyer for the Round Rock Express game
on Monday, July 18th! The game starts at 7:05pm. Ticket plus parking pass is
$20. Ticket alone is $11. We have a section reserved for TBCers.
BACKPACK BUDDIES
Sign-ups start today! Find our table in the hall way and select a child in need
in Temple to help start school with a new backpack and school supplies.
WOMEN’S COFFEE & PRAYER NIGHT
Join us on July 18th from 7-9pm in Room 303! Amy Jimenez, our new Pastor
to Women, will share more of her story with us, as well as explain the twelve

days of prayer we are invited to participate in as we pray for our country, our
community, our church body, and what God has called each of us to do.
OVERFLOW AT HAWAIIAN FALLS
All 5th-12th graders, get cooled off this summer by going to Hawaiian Falls in
Pflugerville with us on July 20th! Cost is $20. Sign up at the Outback or con-
tact Dave Tate at davet@tbeweb.org or Tim Cartwright at timc@tbcweb.org.
NEW SONG LUNCH
Our New Song {widows) Ministry will have their July lunch this Wednesday,
July 20th at 12pm! It will be at the home of Marta Scott. For address and to
RSVP, call Marta at 254-624-1409. Please bring a potluck dish to share.
DONATIONS FOR RWANDA
If you have any gently used men or women’s clothing that you’d like to donate
for our team to take, please drop them off in the church office by July 21st.
Requested items are men’s sports coats, dress shirts, dress shoes, and ties, and
women’s blouses, skirts, and dresses.

GROUP LEADERSHIP TRAINING

Are you interested in leading a small group for the first time?
Are you an existing leader that wants to improve your abilities?
Join us on Saturday, July 30¢th from 8am-12pm in Room 301 for this course
led by David Richardson and Gary DeSalvo. Pick up a handout from the
Currents Rack to sign up and for more information!
PROJECT APPLE TREE

This outreach program through Helping Hands assists Academy and Belton
children in need with both back to school clothes and supplies. Look out for a
table next Sunday to pick up a sponsor "Apple" in the lobby!







Check the area you would like to serve on Sunday mornings!

Nursery [0 9:30 am 0 11:00 am
Preschool [ 9:30 am 0 11:00 am
Elementary O 9:30 am [ 11:00 am
HisKids special needs O 9:30 am 0 11:00 am
Yes, | would like to volunteer!
Name:
Phone:
gEmaiI:

Please place in the offering box or return to the Children's Ministries desk :

.
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Tuesdays, 6:30-8:00ish
May 31st—July 26th

June at the Soard's July at The Outback
(533 Chatham Rd, Belton) (behind Temple Bible Church)

For most college students, the summer months become "the off-season”
when we live for ourselves and not the Lord. So, for those of you who remain
in the Temple/Belton area during the summer months, we would like to invite
you to Pulse. We will typically begin with 30 minutes of casual dinner snacks
and conversations, then spend some time in worship & the Word. This is typi-
cally a rich time of discussion, prayer and encouragement helping each of us

to check our pulse and maintain passionate hearts for Jesus.

Contact: Shannon Soard at 254-913-1492



July 24th—3 st

A team of TBC-ers is headed to Rwanda this summer to work alongside our
sister Churches conducting a children’s camp to help the Churches’ outreach
in their region of villages. We will be doing Impact style Bible clubs, sports,
and serving with local believers to share the gospel with children and their
families.

Prayer Requests:
e  Pray for unity for our team and with our sister Churches.
e  Pray that we will reflect the love of Christ to everyone we meet.

e Pray for grace over our travel and provision for our trip.

Please fill out this form and return it to
Temple Bible church 3205 Oakview Dr. Temple, TX 76502

Please make checks payable to Temple Bible Church
and note “Rwanda Summer Trip” in memo.

Name

E-mail Address

Phone #

__| will commit to partnering with the team by joining their prayer team

__| will give a one-time gift of



